THE ASTRONOMICAL LEAGUE’S

Universe Sampler Club

Amelia Goldberg

Universe Sampler Club Coordinator
5115 Stillbrooke

Houston, TX 77035

January 4, 2007

Michael A. Hotka
Boulder Astronomy & Space Society

Dear Michael,

Enclosed please find your Universe Sampler Club certificate and pin. Congratulations
on completing the Telescope program. | am pleased that you enjoyed the variety
offered by the program.

You should be very proud of your accomplishment and | do hope that you are
continuing to observe using the League’s programs. There are so many different
programs to choose from, I'm sure you will find something that interests you.

Again, congratulations and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Amelia Goldberg :




